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HEATHER SCHMIDT – CALL RECEIVED:  Dear Members of St. Paul’s Evangelical Lutheran Church, 
This past week, I received a call to teach 4th grade at Risen Savior Lutheran School in Milwaukee, WI. I am now 
blessed and challenged with the opportunity to consider where I might best serve the Lord with my talents 
and abilities - whether it be here at St. Paul’s or at Risen Savior.   I ask for your continued prayers during my 
deliberation and welcome any and all comments or input you may have.   In His Service, Heather Schmidt 
 
SPIRIT WEEK:  Spirit Week is January 24-28!  Monday is Work Out Day, Tuesday is White Out Day, Wednesday 
is Book Character Day, Thursday is Mismatch Day and Friday is Hornet Day!   Please see the information sheet 
that came home last week for more details, or you can take a look here! 
 
YEARBOOK PHOTOS:  Do you have photos of events/activities that you’ve taken during the school year?  
Please send them to our yearbook email address:  spfyearbookphotos@stpaulsfranklin.org.  Please include the 
event/grade in the subject line.  Thanks for your submissions! 
 
OPEN HOUSE:  Our school will have an Open House on Sunday, January 30th from 11:30 AM – 2:00 PM.   We 
have yard signs available in the lobby for you to take home to help spread the word.  Still have a sign from last 
year?  Stop in and pick up updated date stickers!  Thanks for your help in promoting our school! 
 
ST. PAUL’S SPIRIT WEAR: If you need any St. Paul’s apparel, you can order online!  Simply go to 
GymTreasures.com, click on "School and Team Apparel," and choose "St.Paul's Franklin." Available items, 
colors, logos, and sizes are listed. Pay with credit card at checkout. You can choose to pay for shipping to your 
home or elect to pick it up at Gym Treasure's location.  
 
WINTER SPORTS PHOTOS (INCLUDING WRESTLING):  Sport Pics will be here on Monday, January 31st during 
our home basketball games after school to take team/individual photos.  Wrestlers should have their photos 
taken right after school.  Please note, Girls B team is not on the schedule, but should plan on having their 
photos taken. Ordering information will be given out on picture day. 
 
SNOW/COLD WEATHER GEAR:  Winter has arrived!  Please make sure your child has appropriate snow/cold 
weather gear for going outside (hats, mittens, snow pants, boots).  We are outside each day that the wind 
chill is above zero!  
 
BASKETBALL CONCESSIONS:  The Basketball Sign-Up Genius is available through the link below.  We are in 
need of volunteers for all our home games.  Please take look at the Sign-Up Genius to see where you can help 
out!  *An additional home game has been added for February 8th, as well as a home wrestling meet this 
Wednesday, January 19th! 
 

https://stpaulsfranklin.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=468a0540aaf1487e9fc226fc5&id=256ce259e1&e=9135f147d8 
 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/16YJw90R2hNd_YEXWqhLKNSlMbe4yVdgju1r6I6MTLgE/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:spfyearbookphotos@stpaulsfranklin.org
https://stpaulsfranklin.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=468a0540aaf1487e9fc226fc5&id=256ce259e1&e=9135f147d8


ST. PAUL’S ANNUAL KALAHARI SAFARI:  Join us for our annual trip to the Kalahari on March 3-4, 2022!  The 
group discounted room rate is only available on a first-come, first-served basis until Wednesday, February 2nd.  
To receive the discounted rate, use the following link to book your room: St. Paul's Kalahari Trip  This trip is 
completely optional for our families – just a fun way to spend our days off in March!  We hope to see you 
there! 
 
WINTER WEATHER CLOSINGS:  For any snow closings, please watch for St. Paul’s – Franklin on the local news 
stations.  We will also announce closings via phone/text through TADS Educate, on our Facebook page and 
website.  We do not follow the Franklin School District, or Wisconsin Lutheran High School.  Please note that 
we do not close for cold weather, as we have no students waiting at bus stops. 
 
WLHS 5TH GRADE EXTRAVAGANZA:  On Sunday, February 6, starting at 5:30 p.m., WLHS invites 5th graders 
and their families to the 5th Grade Extravaganza. This complimentary event includes dinner, fun, and 
entertainment. Students and parents have a chance to learn about our caring, Christian environment, superior 
academics, award-winning co-curriculars, generous tuition assistance, and the amazing opportunities that 
WLHS offers. Plus, your child could win a pair of Beats wireless headphones by Dr. Dre! Additionally, vote for 
your favorite 5th grade flag design at the Extravaganza. The winner of the flag design contest will receive a 
free pizza and ice cream party for his or her classroom! To register for this exciting event, click here. 
 
SECOND QUARTER MISSION PROJECT – CAMP PHILLIP:  We collected $431.77 for Camp Phillip during our 
second quarter.  Thank you for your support! 
 
THIRD QUARTER MISSION PROJECT -  Our third quarter mission project will be a part of WLHS’s Our Hands For 
His Service, focusing on the Malawi Disability Project. This program offers basic physical therapy, assists 
families’ education, and creates accepting communities. Over 1,000 people with special needs are served by 
this program. This program provides specialized worship services for those who have special needs, so that 
they can hear the Gospel in their own way. Their education is impacted by individualized strategies and 
support for the family so that they know how to impact others. WLHS is hoping to raise $12,000 for one 
vehicle for caretakers, so they can reach more patients in the central area. 
 
SCRIP:  The next Scrip order will be placed on Monday, February 14th.  Please have your order in the Scrip box 
in the office by 3:15, or you may place your order online. 
 
New to our Scrip program?  Scrip is an easy way to earn money towards your tuition and for our school!  You 
purchase gift cards and those merchants offer a percentage back to us!  If you have not signed for Scrip and 
would like to place an order go to www.shopwithscrip.com to enroll.  Our school code is:   D6DC88D14747.  If 
you order and do not enroll or have a family account your rebate will go directly to the school.  Families who 
are enrolled have the following options:  50% rebate to their family's tuition account, 50% cash back, or 50% 
charitable contribution to the school.  If you have questions, please contact Jaime Petricek at (414) 238-5122. 
 
 
SPORTS:   
Wrestling Practice:  Wednesday, January 19th  NO PRACTICE – MEET  
   Saturday, January 22nd  10:00 AM – 12:00 PM 
   Wednesday, January 26th  5:00-7:00 PM 
   Saturday, January 29th  NO PRACTICE – MEET 
 
 
 

https://book.passkey.com/e/50279690
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeR-zcz4ZuwjuvfkSQFiQDtEAGqc_rbs9-I_U525960y9ix8A/viewform


Wresting Meet:   Wednesday, January 19th – Home vs. Pewaukee 
   5:30-8:00 PM 
 
   Saturday, January 29th – Home vs. Waukesha 
   *details to come 
 
Wresting Tournament: Sunday, January 23rd – Menomonee Falls Tournament 
   *details will come from coach 
 
Boys A Team BB Practice: Tuesday, January 18th  NO PRACTICE – GAME NIGHT 
   Thursday, January 20th  5:30-7:00 PM 
   Tuesday, January 25th  6:00-7:30 PM 
   Thursday, January 27th  5:30-7:00 PM 
 
Boys C Team BB Practice: Monday, January 17th  3:20-4:30 PM 
   Wednesday, January 19th  3:20-4:30 PM 
   Monday, January 24th  3:20-4:30 PM 
   Wednesday, January 26th  3:20-4:30 PM 
 
Girls B Team BB Practice: Monday, January 17th  4:45-6:00 PM 
   Tuesday, January 18th  NO PRACTICE – GAME NIGHT 
   Monday, January 24th  5:00-6:30 PM 
   Tuesday, January 25th  4:30-6:00 PM 
 
Girls C Team BB Practice: Tuesday, January 18th  NO PRACTICE – GAME NIGHT 
   Thursday, January 20th  3:30-4:45 PM 
   Tuesday, January 25th  3:30-4:45 PM 
   Thursday, January 27th  3:30-4:45 PM 
 
BB Games:   Tuesday, January 18th @ Mt. Calvary 

1941 Madison St., Waukesha, WI  53188 
 Girls C at 4:30 PM, Boys C at 5:20 PM 
 Girls B at 6:10 PM, Boys A at 7:00 PM 
 
Friday, January 21st @ St. John’s – Milwaukee  
6802 W. Forest Home Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53220 
 Girls C at 4:30 PM, Boys C at 5:20 PM 
 Girls B at 6:10 PM, Boys A at 7:00 PM 
 
Tuesday, January 25th – Home vs. Hales Corners Lutheran 
 Boys A at 4:15 PM, Girls B at 5:15 PM 
 
Friday, January 28th – Home vs. St. Lucas 
 Girls C at 4:30 PM, Boys C at 5:20 PM 
 Boys A at 6:10 PM 
 
Saturday, January 29th @ Trinity – Caledonia 
7900 Nicholson Rd., Caledonia, WI 53108 
 Girls C at 9:00 AM, Boys C at 10:00 AM 


